EMPLOYEE DEFERRED COMPENSATION ADMINISTRATION
ANALYST: OLIVIA BREY

	
	
	Expenditures
	
	Revenues
	
	FTEs
	
	TLTs

	2024 Revised Budget, Annualized
	
	$511,629
	
	$447,988
	
	2.0
	
	0.0

	2025 Base Budget Adjust.
	
	$16,659
	
	$0
	
	0.0
	
	0.0

	2025 Decision Packages
	
	$25,742
	
	$149,275
	
	0.0 
	
	0.0 

	2025 Proposed Budget
	
	$555,000
	
	$598,000
	
	2.0
	
	0.0

	% Change from prior biennium, annualized
	
	8.5%
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Dec. Pkg. as % of prior biennium, annualized
	
	5.0%
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Major Revenue Sources: Fees charged to employees through their investments in the deferred compensation plan.  



DESCRIPTION

Employee Deferred Compensation Administration, managed by the Department of Human Resources (DHR), supports the operations of the King County Employees Deferred Compensation Board (the Board).[footnoteRef:1] This appropriation unit is funded by fees charged to employees through their investments in the deferred compensation plan. The other appropriation units within DHR include Employee Benefits, Human Resources Management, and Safety and Claims Management.   [1:  In November 2021, the Council created the Deferred Compensation fund to be managed by the Department of Human Resources (via Ordinance 19350). Previously, the operational costs of the Board were managed within a subfund of the Department of Executive Services.  
] 


SUMMARY OF PROPOSED BUDGET AND CHANGES

The Executive’s proposed 2025 budget would increase the Employee Deferred Compensation Administration by 8.5% over the annualized 2024 revised budget. The proposed budget is inclusive of $25,742 in central rate adjustments, which is largely driven by IT and other central rate adjustments. A technical adjustment in revenues is included, which is based on projections from the Board regarding projected participant enrollment and interest forecasts. 

The financial plan anticipates a stable trajectory of the fund balance through the 2028-2029 biennium. In the 2028-2029 biennium, expenditures exceed revenues by roughly $27,000. The financial plan assumes that each plan participant contributes $38 per year to cover administrative expenses, which is a 12% increase over the 2023-2024 biennial budget.  

KEY ISSUES

Staff have not identified any key issues with this budget.





